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Withdrawal

Students who wish to no longer be enrolled at the University are typically able to withdraw through the eighth week of the quarter. Depending on
the specific timing and circumstances of this decision, including whether the withdrawing student plans to be readmitted, the procedure (https://
www.du.edu/registrar/registration/withdrawal-readmission/steps/) for the applicable withdrawal type outlined below should be followed. Please
consult Calendars & Deadlines (https://www.du.edu/registrar/content/calendars-deadlines/) for official withdrawal deadlines.

PERSONAL Leave of Absence

Students planning on withdrawing temporarily from the University should indicate their intent to return by applying for a personal leave of absence
during the withdrawal process, and include the quarter they plan to return on the withdrawal form.
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